
Grandparents’ Day 
Friday, February 4  
@ 10am (outside) 
This is a special day for  
your child and their grandparents. 
 
All School Student  
Body Liturgy 
Mass prepared by Kindergarten & 
First Grade 
Students are to be in dress uniform. 

Monday Morning Assembly 

will be conducted by 

Seventh Grade. 

Friday Send-Off at 11:50am.  Noon dismissal.   
Extended care available until 6pm. 

Faith in Action 

Sixth Graders are having several fundraisers getting ready for camp.  This class 

missed out on their Advent spaghetti dinner December 2020 due to Covid 

restrictions.  Please support them in their endeavors. 

• World’s Finest Chocolate-Students are selling these delicious 

candy bars and there are some available in the office. 

 Candygrams: 50¢-on sale now through Wednesday, February 9; 

to be distributed February 14. 

 Bake Sale after school Friday, February 4 

 Menchie’s Yogurt Fundraiser: Thursday, February 10 

 Non-Uniform Dress-$2.  Wear pink, red colors in celebration of 

Valentine’s Day, Monday, February 14. 

 Panda Express Fundraiser: Wednesday, February 16 (10am-9:30pm) 

The leadership team is comprised of  
students in Grades 6, 7, and 8.  Under 
the direction of Mrs. Kerr and  
Ms. Jarvis. students are planning a Jr. 
High dance later this month.  To offset 
costs of the dance, the leadership team 

is having a non-uniform dress day Thursday, February 17.  For $2, 
students may wear appropriate non-uniform dress. 

Thursday, February 10 

February 8 

All School Student Body Liturgy 
at 9am in the church.  Students 
are to be in dress uniform.  
Parents attending must wear a 
mask. 

Please keep the second  
graders in your prayers this 
Saturday as they receive First 
Reconciliation. 

10am 

Yay!  We did it.  Truly a 
reason to celebrate!  100 
days of in-person learning 
with our wonderful students!  

Saturday, February 5 at 9am. 
Please meet at the lunch tables. 
A service hour opportunity! 
Sign up as soon as possible! 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/60B0E4EAAAC2D6-holy9 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/60B0E4EAAAC2D6-holy9


Spring Sports, consisting of JV and Varsity Boys’ Soccer, JV 

and Varsity Girls’ Basketball, Boys’ and Girls’ Pee Wee 

Basketball (Grades 3 & 4), is just around the corner.  

Permission slips can be found in today’s parent envelope and 

are due no  later  than Monday,  February  14  for 

interested athletes. 

Parents interested in coaching this year are advised to take the necessary steps: 

be CMG Safe Environment Certified 

have completed a background check 

provide proof of a Covid-19 vaccination and be willing to provide a negative Covid test before 

beginning practices and every other month thereafter  

OR if not vaccinated, be willing to provide a negative Covid test weekly.  Holy Trinity has rapid 

testing available for your convenience.   

 

If you are interested in coaching or would like more information, please contact Mary Ray 

(ray@holytrinityhawks.com). 

If we do not have volunteers/coaches 

secured by Monday, February 14, we will 

have no recourse but to withdraw from 

league competition this season. 

Sports teach kids how to work together. 

It teaches problem solving and social skills. 

It improves attendance, not to mention grades, 

particularly among those 

students deemed most at risk. 

 

Words cannot express how 

grateful we are to Mr. Berek 

Downing for faithfully painting 

our field for weekend sports.   

W e  a r e  a v a i l a b l e  T o  a s s i s t  y o u :  

Questions?  Check out the school website: 

www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

School: (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm 

 Wednesday 7:30am-1pm 

 (619) 444-3721 School FAX 

Extended Care (619) 447-4406 

Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 M-T-Th-F 8:30am-5pm 

 Closed Wednesday 

Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Carol Furois, Director 

 cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 

emails:   

Julia Marentez: principal@holytrinityhawks.com 

Brianne Maxwell:   bookkeeperbrianne@holytrinityhawks.com  

 Tuesday & Thursday 7 :30am -3:30pm 

Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 

Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 

Parochial League Website: 

 leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  

Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 

The Uniform Store: myschoolsuniform.com  (619) 461-4112 

FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637 

Who is going to win the big game?  

Super Bowl is Sunday, February 13.  HT’s 

Soup-er Bowl will be taking place 

February 7-10.  Students are 

encouraged to bring a can of soup and 

place it in the designated bin of the 

team they want to win.  The bins will be 

set up between the little girls’ restroom 

and second grade.  All donations will be 

given to the HT Food Pantry. 



 
Congratulations to this week’s BOB card  
all-stars!  
Preschool:  Lawrence P. 
Kinder: Emma D. 
First: Harmony P. 
Second: Tyler T. 
Third: Mollie C. 
Fourth: Mikayla M. 
Fifth: Bella C. 
Sixth: Julius K. 
Seventh: Lucas A. 
Eighth: Gavin Q. 
 
These students received a non-uniform free 
dress coupon.  These coupons are not to be 
used on Mass days.  These coupons cannot 
be replaced if lost. 

TODAY!  Coen H., February 3 
Ashlynn S., February 5 
Lilly D., February 6 
Chris S., February 6 
Annalie H., February 6 Please keep the following people in your 

prayers: 
 Benny Adibi 
 Aaron Angulo 
 Nickolas Barraco 
 Joan Darwell 
 Nena Occiano 
 Pat Pogosian 
 Ray Smith 
 The Stillman Family 
 Wesley Wehking 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of our 

hearts 

in today’s parent envelope 

First Reconciliation Reminder-participating 
students (HC) 
Menchie’s Fundraiser (HC) back to back w/ 
Panda Express Fundraiser (HC) 
Preschool Newsletters x 4 (E) 
Spring Sports Permission Slip (HC) 

1) A Message from Mrs. Marentez  
  https://www.smore.com/rxvnf 
2) Covid-19 Resources from SD HHSA 
 https://www.smore.com/0jgb3 

Preschool Newsletters are 

electronically attached.   

Please read Mrs. Marentez’s 

Message.  In her message, she 

has the link to your child’s 

monthly classroom newsletter. 

I said a prayer for you today and 
know God must have heard. 

I felt the answer in my heart 
although he spoke no word. 

I didn’t ask for wealth or fame.    
I knew you wouldn’t mind.  

I asked him to send treasures of a far 
more lasting kind. 

I asked that he’d be near you at the 
start of each new day, to grant you 
health and blessings and friends to 
share your way. 

I asked for happiness for you in all 
things great and small, but it was for 
his loving care I prayed the most 

 of all. 


